
ERIE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
Division of Public Health Laboratories and Environmental Health 

Office of Environmental Health Services 
503 Kensington A venue 
Buffalo, New York 14214 

Phone# 961-6800 Fax # 961-6880 
Mark C. Poloncarz - Erie County Executive Gale R. Burstein, MD, MPH- Commissioner of Health 

September 20, 2018 

Town of West Seneca 
1250 Union Road 
West Seneca, NY 14224 

Re: Safety Plan Approval 
Permit# 14049152 
West Seneca Veterans Park Pool 
55 Legion 
West Seneca, NY 14224 

Dear Owner/Operator: 

Your facility's swimming Pool/Bathing Beach safety plan has been approved by this department. 

Please note that this plan is required to be updated every two years. 

Your next updated safety plan will be due on September 20, 2020 . 

Please Contact Timothy Bean at 961-6800 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Erie County Department of Health 

Swimming Pool Safety Plan Review Committee 



ERIE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
Division of Public Health Laboratories and Environmental Health 

Office of Environmental Health Services 
503 Kensington Avenue 
Buffalo, New York 14214 

Phone # 961-6800 Fax # 961-6880 
Mark C. Poloncarz - Erie County Executive Gale R. Burstein, MD, MPH - Commissioner of Health 

October 03, 2017 

Town of West Seneca 
1250 Union Road 
West Seneca, NY 14224 

Re: Safety Plan Approval 
Permit# MVOT-8BYL Y5 
West Seneca Veterans Park Wading Pool 
55 Legion 
West Seneca, NY 14224 

Dear Owner/Operator: 

Your facility's swimming Pool/Bathing Beach safety plan has been approved by this department. 

Please note that this plan is required to be updated every two years. 
Your next updated safety plan will be due on October 03, 2019. 

Please Contact Timothy Bean at 961-6800 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Erie County Department of Health 

Swimming Pool Safety Plan Review Committee 


